Dear Cinque Ports Club Member,

We started out this year in lockdown which was tough for everybody. Behind
the scenes the committee and staff voluntarily helped with getting the club
ready for when we could finally open our doors again. The staff worked their
socks off with table service, given the size of the club it made it hardwork for
themil

We invested a little bit of money and with a lot of help from the committee and
some of our members we managed o create an outside seating area for the
summer. Despite the dismal weather this has had good feedback.

We have been astounded with the support from our members as we started our
live music with local band R.E.D. This was quickly followed by the Euros which
was very exciting as England made it to the final. We had scme amazing
volunteers to help us with table service for the semi-finals and the final. We
thank you so much.

The country then went on to hit a national spike in a rise of Covid-18 cases and
we didn't escape unscathed. We regrettably had to shut our deors for 10 days
until we could have the club professionally cleaned. As restrictions were lifted,
we have decided to keep the screens on the bar to help protect the staff and
members. The darts leagues have now resumed play and the WI have started
their monthly meetings. It's so good to have you all back

Our kitchen has been open Friday evenings and Sundays. This has been
thanks to our Treasurer and Secretary who have worked voluntarily to make
this happen. Thank you to our regulars who have supported the kitchen. Our
Sunday roasts have proved to be a hit as have Friday night specials like beer
battered cod and chips. If you know anyone |ooking for part time work cooking,
please send them our way We have decided to close the kitchen until February
to give our volunteers a much needed restl

Here are our Christmas opening hours, the club will be closed from the 26th to
the 29th December to allow our amazing staff to have a well-deserved three
day break after all their hard work during the year.

Christmas Opening Hours

Christmas Eve (24th) 12:00pm-00:00am

Christmas Day (25th) 11:30am-2:00pm

Boxing Day (26th) — Closed

Monday 27th — Closed

Tuesday 286th — Closed

Wednesday 29th 4:00pm -11:00pm

Thursday 30th 4:00pm -11:00pm

New Year's Eve (31st) 12:00pm-6:00pm and 7-00pm-1:00am
New Year's Day (1st Jan) 12:00pm-20:00pm

As we draw to the end of another challenging year, we the Committee and the
Staff would like to thank you for the support throughout the year and wish
everyone a Merry Christmas and a very Happy New Year

Saturday 4th December- The Tar Babies
Take a trip with us into 'The Great British Sixties' as we welcome back The Tar
Babies

Sunday 5t December — Seniors Christmas Party
3:00pm-7:00pm

Open to all members aged 50+

Christmas dinner and music from The Actualisers

£10 per ticket for members which can be purchased at the bar

Saturday 11th December - R.E.D- Romanes Eunt Domus

R.E.D_are a local Uckfield based rock covers band

Sunday 12'h December — Christmas Meat Raffle

£1.00 per ticket
Christmas Meat Raffle to be drawn at 4. 00pm.
Tickets available from the bar

Saturday 18" December - Children's Christmas Party
Come and join us for some fun and games.

Food and a visit from Santa included

J:00pm-5:30pm.

£5.00 per child

Tickets available from the bar

O'ni'clﬂen's Chvis{mas paw{g

Saturday 18th December - Banter Bingo

Banter Bingo returns with a fun filled night with Steve & Carol
Tickets on sale from 7:15pm

Eyes down at 8:00pm

Cash Prizes to be wonl

Sunday 19'" December - Big Christmas Raffle
50p per Ticket, Tickets on sale now!

Lots of prizes to be won

Tickets available from the bar

Friday 24" December — Christmas Eve open the box
Guaranteed £500 winner on Christmas Eve

QOPERN T

COME & PLAY
YOU COULD BE

A WINNER

Friday 31st December — New Year's Eve with Ruth Augilera and DJ Marner
Free to members, Guest Tickets £10
6:.00pm - 1:00am

Some 2022 exciting news:

With the success of the last two years Ladies nights, we will indeed have
another Ladies night in 20221 so, ladies save the date: Friday 4th February!
Please watch this space and our Facebook page on how to grab those tickets,
as they will be on sale soon and they go like hotcakesl

(over 18's only)

Hall Hire Bookings:

Did you know you can hire the hall seven days a week for weddings, birthdays,
christenings and all functions with catering available. With that in mind now is
the time to think about your event in 2022 and get your booking in earlyl

If you would like to enquire about bookings, please feel free to call us on 01825
165278 or kindly use info@cinqueportsclub co uk.

For more information on what is happening in the Cinque Ports, please see our
website htfps //www cinqueporsclub co uk/

Kind regards,

Your Committee

Website https:/iwww.cinqueportsciub.co.uk

Facebook https:/iwww.facebook.com/TheCinquePortsClub/

Instagram https:/fwww.instagram.com/cinqueportsciub/

Email info@cinqueportsclub.co.uk
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